
The deadline to submit contributions to the
upcoming issue of Harmful Algae News (#78) is
February 1st 2025. 

We are pleased to invite contributions to the upcoming issue of Harmful Algae News
(HAN), a newsletter aimed at sharing the latest developments in harmful algal
blooms (HABs) with the international community. We welcome short feature articles,
reports of new harmful algal events, as well as highlights from international,
regional, and national HAB conferences, working groups, new books/manual and
training or networking activities.
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Your contributions are valuable for keeping the community informed of significant
advances and ongoing efforts in the field of harmful algae research and
management.

Submission details:

·         Deadline for submission: February 1st 2025

·         Contributions can be submitted via email to either of the following editors-in-
chief:

o    Beatriz Reguera
Email: beatriz.reguera@ieo.csic.es

o    Kenneth Neil Mertens
Ifremer
Email: kenneth.mertens@ifremer.fr

For more information about Harmful Algae News and past issues, please visit our
website at https://hab.ioc-unesco.org/harmful-algae-news/.

We look forward to your contributions and thank you in advance for your support in
making the next edition of HAN informative and impactful for the HAB community.
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